Écrit par Queen's University Belfast Mercredi, 28 Septembre 2016 22:12 - Mis à jour Mercredi, 28 Septembre 2016 22:16

The Mohammed Bin Rashid University of Medicine and Health Sciences (MBRU) in Dubai today welc

The 2022 class of MBRU's new College of Medicine, comprising 56 students, received the physician-

Commenting on the milestone, HH Al Maktoum, said, "The UAE's health sector advancement is close

During the six-year Bachelor of Medicine and Bachelor of Surgery (MBBS) Program, students will ber

The ceremony was attended by MBRU's Board of Trustees, partners, faculty members, senior govern

In her welcome address, Her Excellency Dr Raja Easa Al Gurg, Vice-Chairperson of MBRU's Board of

Professor Alawi Alsheikh-Ali, Dean of the College of Medicine, and member of MBRU's Board of Trus

Adding an international perspective, Professor Patrick Johnston, Vice-Chancellor and President of Qu

Prior to the White Coat Ceremony, MBRU's Board of Trustees held their first meeting during which the